
ATTENTION 
 

RFP No. 2024-12 
OPERATIONS & MAINTENANCE SERVICES FOR 

DORAL TROLLEY CIRCULATOR SYSTEM  

 
 

Solicitation Cancellation 
Acting in the best interest of the City, the City Manager has authorized the 
cancellation of the above-mentioned solicitation, effective immediately. This 

decision allows for required research to ensure the scope meets the City's 
needs. Consequently, the Cone of Silence is hereby lifted.  

 
This project will be re-advertised as soon as practicable. 

 

  Should you have any questions, please contact us at procurement@cityofdoral.com.  

mailto:procurement@cityofdoral.com

